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Scheme Awards, 2022

Here at the Heathrow Shared Apprenticeship Scheme, we ensure that all of the 
hard work, dedication and commitment shown by our apprentices throughout 
the year is recognised.

Therefore, the Heathrow Shared Apprenticeship Scheme 2022 Awards is in 
place to reward these individual apprentices. Whether it be their performance in 
college or on site.

Congratulations to all the winners and compliments to the contractors who 
have guided them to success throughout this year.

Atkins - Contractor of the Year 2022

"The Heathrow Shared apprentice scheme 
is really valuable to Atkins as it allows us to 
engage with early careers and local 
candidates specifically for this account. This 
supplements the already fantastic work 
Atkins do within our Apprentice & Graduate 
schemes internally across the wider 
business. There is a always a lot of good 
intention when it comes to investing in 
apprentices, but the commitment is harder 
to secure with a number of barriers stopping 
hirers hitting the “go” button. This scheme 
gives the flexibility for Heathrow partners to 
commit which is a win-win for everyone. Our 
three apprentices this year, Sasmiitta, 
Morgan & Richard, have been supporting our 
PMO contracts team, providing quality 
assurance support & assisting with 
construction supervision. We are very 
pleased with our candidates this year and 
hope to add to them early 2024."

Magnus Parker,
Director, Atkins

“I thoroughly enjoyed my time working 
for K10 on the Shared Apprenticeship 
Scheme. I have learnt many skills both 
within the construction industry and 
personal skills through working within a 
team, that I am applying to my current 
position.

I joined K10 at a tough time just as Covid 
hit but they were great in finding me a 
contractor to work for throughout and 
succesfully completing my 
apprenticeship and finding a position in 
the industry.”

Niall O’Shea,
Level 4 Quantity Surveyor

Reece Parekh - College Performer of the Year

"I have thoroughly enjoyed my time as an 
apprentice so far, Maber is a great place to 
work and I have loved the variety of work 
available here, it's really helped me progress 
and make headway with my qualification."

Kaylem Stacey,
Level 3 Electrical Apprentice
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Niall O’Shea - Completer of the Year

“I would like to say a huge thank you to 
everyone who has assisted me in my 
apprenticeship so far. I would 
specifically like to give credit to Jason my 
line manager at Wingate. He has given 
me the opportunity to develop my 
knowledge and experience on some of 
the largest construction projects at the 
airport. I would also like to say thanks to 
Oliver and Sean at the Heathrow 
Academy who have helped massively 
this year, with their help, I have been able 
push forward with my exams and 
practical assessments allowing me to 
qualify very soon.”

Reece Parekh,
Level 3 Electrician

Deveshwar Virk - Technical Apprentice of the Year

“Deveshwar has demonstrated an 
exceptional willingness to learn and 
develop as a professional within the 
industry. His e�orts add value to the 
team and to the quality of work that the 
Dyer & Butler Projects team delivers at 
Heathrow Airport. The Technical 
Apprentice of the Year award is well 
deserved and a sign of better things to 
come in the future.”

Eleftherios Moulias, 
Project Manager, Dyer and Butler 

“I would like to say a huge thank you to 
Dyer and Butler for continuously 
supporting me in my learning pathway 
especially the Projects Team, who have 
made me feel a part of the team since 
the first day I joined. They have 
consistently given me the correct skills 
and knowledge to progress further as an 
individual and within my role.”

Deveshwar Virk,
Level 4 APM

Kaylem Stacey - Trade Apprentice of the Year

"We at Maber are very pleased with Kaylem’s 
progress during the past year, he has fitted 
in very well with a Team of 8 working in some 
very hard conditions within the Cargo 
building, I have had good reports from the 
site foreman Rafael Suarez during this time 
and hope that it continues.

I would like to personally thank Kaylem for all 
the hard work and for working nights 
throughout the year.”

Geo� Moggridge, 
Project Manager, Maber 

"I have really enjoyed my time as an 
apprentice so far. Trinity is a great company 
to work for, and the variety of work has 
allowed me to learn a lot and expand my 
skillset"

Abigail Morgan,
Level 3 Business Administration Apprentice

Abigail  Morgan - Overall Performer of the Year

"Since joining the Trinity team at Heathrow 
Airport, Abigail has established excellent 
relationships with her colleagues and 
customers alike. She is focused, 
conscientious and a pleasure to work with.

Abigail has a very bright future ahead of her 
and will be an asset to any team.”

James Cass, 
Project Manager, Trinity

For more information about our apprenticeship
or traineeship programmes, please contact:

Adam Sapey
Chief Operating O�cer
E adamsapey@k-10.co.uk
T 079 6991 4645


